

Adam,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will not be renewing my contract for the 2025-2026 school year. I have been offered a job teaching 1st Grade in Ortonville MN, which is my husband's hometown. We have bought a house and will be moving there this summer. I would have loved to stay in Foley, but it was better for our young family to relocate out there.

I am sincerely grateful for my time at Foley Elementary. I have learned and grown not only as an educator, but as a person. I will deeply miss my colleagues and the Foley atmosphere.

Thank you for all of the assistance and support you have given me during my time here. I am very sad to be leaving, as I intended to stay in Foley long term. That being said, I am excited for my future and the opportunities me and my husband will have in his hometown with family and friends.

Please take this letter as my official resignation at the conclusion of the 2024-2025 school year. Feel free to contact me with any further questions.

Thanks for everything.

Sincerely.

Jenny Gere